ON TABLE C-21
Public Hearing
March 27, 2023

re: Item 3
From: Public Engagement at City of New Westminster
To: External-Clerks; Public Engagement at City of New Westminster
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 802 & 806 Eighth Street & 809 Eighth Avenuewestendmama completed Comments for Council
Date: Monday, March 27, 2023 9:52:04 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

westendmama just submitted the survey Comments for Council with the responses below.

Leave your feedback

I would much prefer this type of infill housing when properties go up for sale rather than
monster houses that fill the entire property and only allow for 2 or maybe 3 units. Also on a
major public transportation route with easy access to parks and facilities.

OPTIONAL: Please share your postal code
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